If you have any questions with respect to the processing of this request, you
may write to:

Office of Information Programs and Services
A/RPS/IPS/RL

U.S. Department of State, SA-2
Washington, D.C. 20522-6001

or telephone: (202) 261-8314 or fax: (202) 261-8579. You may visit our
website at http://foia.state.gov or through the main State Department website at
www.state.gov. Please be sure to refer to your request number in all
correspondence about this case.

Sincerely,

Liiverd R0

Intisar R. Na’im
Requester Communication Branch

Enclosures:
Correspondence returned.



